

November 2021

TSIS News

Talbott STEAM Innovation School ● WSD#3

401 Dean Dr. ● Colorado Springs CO 80911 Telephone:(719) 391-3475 Fax:(719) 391-9414

Office Hours: 7:30-4:00 Principal

Assistant Principal Counselor Social Worker Secretary Attendance Secretary School Nurse Health Tech

Kitchen Manager

Laura Browning Rian Raduege Tia Perez Teresa House Samantha Hall Janine Kappelman Cheryll Godec Bryan Hoy

Andrea Waltermire

TSIS Happenings...

- TSIS won 1st Place at the First Lego League Challenge Scrimmage!
- Check out the Talbott website: wsd3.org/Talbott for school events, information and much more!
- Like our Facebook page @TalbottTigers!
- Breakfast is served from 8:05-8:20.
- There is no cost for breakfast or lunch this school year! However, we do ask that you complete the Free & Reduced Cost Meal Form. The information provided serves to assist us in other programs and funding.
- Quiet classroom entry begins at **8:05**. Please make sure your child does not arrive at school prior to 8:05.
- There is no school on Thursday, November 11th in recognition of Veteran's Day.
- Thanksgiving Break is November 22nd through November 26th. There is no school that week.
- Winter Break is December

Thank you for entrusting your children to us!

PSP Corner: Join us for our next Parent School Partnership meeting on November 18th at 4:00. Children are welcome; it is helpful to bring a quiet activity for them to work on. Please consider joining PSP to support our students and teachers!

REMINDERS FROM THE PRINCIPAL

BAAC Meeting

Join us for BAAC (Building Advisory and Accountability Committee) November 18th at 5:00pm. We will describe some of the assessments we use, and supports we provide for students, as well as share current data on attendance, discipline, and academic growth/achievement.

Red Flag Days

Cooler weather is coming! The Red Flag will be on the flagpole if the temperature is below 25 degrees and we will have inside recess. Throughout the day, if the temperature is between 15 and 25 degrees, we will make a determination at the office if we will have outside recess. In cold temperatures, students must have a proper coat to be allowed outside for recess.

Face Masks

Currently, face masks are required inside all WSD# 3 buildings and on school buses. WSD#3 will continue to monitor COVID-19 guidance and restrictions and re-evaluate our procedures/requirements based on current health recommendations and mandates.

Food Drive

Our annual food drive is here and will run November 1st-9th! Please help us collect food for those in need within our own community. The Security Fire Department is collecting non-perishable, non-expired canned/boxed food. The items most needed are: Canned vegetables

Gravy
Stuffing
Canned Fruits
Pie Filling
Yams
Cranberry sauce
Boxed potatoes

Thank you for your continued support!

<u>REMIND</u>

If you are not receiving notifications via the Remind app/texts, please consider signing up through your child's teacher. We use Remind to share classroom and building information, as well as make announcements about the many exciting things happening at TSIS.

Upcoming Activities

Be watching for information about upcoming activities such as Spirit Days, Music performances, Title I Nights, and holiday activities.

Respectfully,

Andrea Waltermire, Principal & Laura Browning, Assistant Principal